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THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS
DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

AUSTIN 12
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Editor

Indice Historica Español
Centro de Estudios Historicos Internacionales
Universidad de Barcelona

Barcelona, Spain

Dear Sir:

I am sending you information on the International Historical

Conference which will be held at our University next year. I

would appreciate it if you could take note of this Congress in

your journal and, thus, call it to the atténtion of interested

scholars.

Very sincerely,

«s.c.:
A. R. Lewis

Secretary General
Second International Congress of
Historians of the United States
and Mexico
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